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From the Sideline: 
 
It has been a GREAT and BUSY summer thus far! We had over 85 campers at our 3 weeks of basketball camps this 
summer. It was a pleasure to help our campers improve basketball skill while having fun!  I am very grateful for our 
basketball team for volunteering as camp counselors. They did a great job of teaching, motivating, officiating, and being 
positive role models for campers.  
Summer Practice  
Our basketball players have bought in to the process of working hard and getting better each day! We have committed 
to improving on the court and in the weight room. I challenge our players to continue to focus on improving skills each 
day and when they are in the gym to be committed to giving their best effort.  
Teammates Matter 
It has been very rewarding to be able to grow as a team by reading TEAMMATES MATTER with our varsity basketball 
team. I have been very pleased with our discussion and look forward to finishing the book in the next couple of weeks.  
UNF Schedule 
I will be asking 10 varsity players to play in the UNF Team Camp. I will be notifying players if they will be playing at UNF. 
Unfortunately, UNF only allows 10 from each team so I will be forced to leave some guys.  I will be taking all of the JV 
players that have been coming to JV practice over the past few weeks. I am very excited about our underclassmen and 
their drive to improve!  
Rest of Summer… 
We will continue to practice and strength train 3 days a week throughout July. I will post the July schedule soon! 
 
As always, I am so thankful for my role in the lives of your sons! I look forward to continue to help these young men 
reach their potential on and off the court! 
 
Thanks,  
 
 
-Coach Teuscher 
(904) 305-5110 
Jeremiah.teuscher@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
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